CORRESPONDENCE
9/16/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07529-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:50 PM
To: ‘swsjds@msn.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Steven Sanders

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: swsjds@everyactioncustom.com <swsjds@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:09 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

Continued development of solar energy is important for the ongoing evolution of America's power grid. The ability of
individuals to independently power their homes by installing photovoltaic {PV) systems must be preserved and
protected. Public utilities must be required to continue to incorporate equitable net metering of these small generation
systems into the overall power grid. Continued evolution of the technology and capability of PV systems must by
supported to allow consumers independent access to power, contribute to the overall electrical grid, and have
generation capability when power from the electrical grid is interrupted. This is especially important in Florida where
prolonged interruptions of power occur due to severe weather conditions.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners and support the continued growth and evolution of the
solar industry by preserving net metering here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Steven Sanders
1795 Whitecap Cir N Ft Myers, FL 33903-5043





